
 

 
Day 46, Friday 

November 12, 2021 
Important Dates: 

Friday, November 12th-Ineligibility Begins 
Tuesday, November 23rd-University of North Dakota College Rep visit @9a in MPR 

Important Information: 
Congratulations to WAO’s AAA winners:  

Gavin Gullikson and Elise Oberg 
 
Reminder to turn in NHS applications to the office! Also, there is a sign-up sheet in the office for NHS members to 
volunteer for times for Hearing and Vision Screening.  
 
The World Art class recently completed a ceramics unit studying Mesopotamia. Their art is currently on display on the 
fireplace mantel. 
 
Student Council will be hosting Penny Wars next week to raise money for Toys4Tots. Any money raised in your Guided 
Study jar will count as a positive-there will be no negatives this year. The GS with the most money in their jar at the end 
of the week will win a prize. 
 
The Knowledge Bowl Team is gearing up. If you like trivia you should consider joining this extra-curricular activity. Stop 
by and see Mrs. Murray for more information and to join. This is open to 9th-12th graders. 
 
If you have any interest in showing off your performing skills in this year’s One-Act Play, please sign up outside Mrs. 
Wallace’s room! Mrs. Wallace has a great show planned and needs to know how many talented students are going to 
help her bring it to life. 
 
It is that time of the year again for the Big Buck Contest! The complete list of rules are posted across from Mr. G’s office. 
The Buck must be harvested during the regular deer season by rifle season by the student submitting the photo. 40% of 
the points goes toward the quality of the buck and 40% goes to the quality of the photo.   
Past winners are: 2013-Connor Swope  2014-Olivia Strickler 2015-Ethan Woinarowicz 2016-Olivia Strickler 2017-Earl 
McGregor 2018-Gavin Gullikson 2019-Brady Zak 2020-Paige Jadeke 
 
The weight room will be open Monday-Thursday each week at 6:30a. It will not be open Friday mornings. Students are 
not allowed to use the weight room or gym area before or after school without adult supervision.  
 
With the SH bathrooms being fixed, the bathrooms by the concession stand will not be used by students during the 
school day.   
 
Remember to wear Pony or Fusion gear every Friday at WAO! Also, if you would like to wear a hat on Fridays, please 
bring 50 cents to the office. Donations will go to Student Council. 
 
Reminder: Masks are required on all WAO buses. Also, if you are sick, please stay home. 
 
Lunch this week: 
Friday-Build Your Own Burger 
 
Detention Supervision: Mrs. Wallace (room 47) 
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